

Asset Management team
Homes for Haringey
108C Gloucester Road
Broadwater Farm, London N17 6GZ
t: 020 8489 1778
e: majorworksenquiries@homesforharingey.org

19th Dec. 2019

Dear Residents,

Residents' Update - Noel Park Major Works & Pod Replacements Project

We would like to thank everyone who was able to attend the meet-the-contractor drop-in session held on 14th November 2019 at the Sandbunker Community Centre. We are happy to inform you that all sessions were well attended by residents and the feedback received was very positive. For those of you who were unable to attend, Engie, has issued a newsletter following the drop-in session, which will give you an update on the progress of the project so far.

The next drop-in session will be held in February next year where residents will have the opportunity to comment on the design proposals for the pods and will again be attended by Leasehold Services and Tenancy Management.

At the drop-in session, a few residents have put their names forward to be part of a small resident consultation group for us to engage with throughout the project. If you would also like to be involved, please contact me on 0208 489 3391 or by email: kofi.ayeh@homesforharingey.org.

If you would like more information about the project or a Frequently Asked Question leaflet, please email: majorworksenquiries@homesforharingey.org.

As the works to the pods are due to start next year, please continue to report any repair issues to the Repairs Call Centre on 020 8489 5611. Our Repairs Services and the









Health & Safety Team respectively are fully aware about the importance of maintaining the pods until the works commence on site.

I hope that you find this information helpful but if you have any further queries, please do not hesitate to contact me on 020 8489 3391 or email kofi.ayeh@homesforharingey.org. Alternatively, you may contact the Asset Management team on 020 8489 1778 or email majorworksenquiries@homesforharingey.org.

In the meantime, please note that our offices will be closed from Wednesday, 25th December 2019 – Wednesday, 1st January 2020. We will resume normal office hours on Thursday, 2nd January 2020.

May I take this opportunity to wish you the very best over the festive season.

Yours sincerely

Kofi Ayeh

Project Manager